
Friday 9th February 2024
Dear Parent/Carers,

Phonics Open Morning

We hope this letter finds you well. At Woodside Primary School, we are committed to providing
the best learning experiences for our students, both within the classroom and at home. As part
of our ongoing efforts to support your child's reading development, we are excited to invite you
to join us for an open morning dedicated to exploring how you can support your children with
Little Wandle phonics at home.

The Open Morning will be held on February 22nd, from 8:30 am to 8:45 am, in the Main
School Hall. During this brief yet informative session, our teachers will guide you through
practical strategies and resources that you can utilise to reinforce Little Wandle phonics
learning in your child's daily routines. Whether your child is in Reception, Year 1, or Year 2,
phonics plays a crucial role in laying the foundation for their reading and writing skills.

We understand that parental involvement is key to fostering academic success, and we believe
that by working together, we can create a supportive learning environment both at school and
at home.

Please mark your calendars and plan to attend this valuable event. Your presence and
participation will greatly contribute to your child's educational journey. If you have any
questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education. We look
forward to welcoming you to our Open Morning on February 22nd.

Warm regards,

Miss Ogundare
Assistant Headteacher
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